
April 29, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John Armstrong 

P.O. Box 702378 

Tulsa, OK 74170 

 

Dear Mr. Armstrong: 

 

I am writing to acknowledge the receipt of your letter dated April 23, 1996.  Please refer to my letter 

to you, dated April 24, 1996. 

 

Copies of your letter and attachments have been forwarded to the appropriate staff members.  I will 

advise you of any developments in the status of these documents. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


